
From: Allison MacEwen
To: Jaclynne Hamel; Cheryl Mosher
Subject: FW: Building of DP Murphy Borden
Date: Monday, July 10, 2023 11:26:23 AM

-----Original Message-----
From: Allison MacEwen
Sent: Friday, July 7, 2023 11:28 AM
Subject: FW: Building of DP Murphy Borden

-----Original Message-----
From: Debbie Crooks [mailto:debbie.crooks@icloud.com]
Sent: Friday, July 7, 2023 7:50 AM
To: Allison MacEwen <AMacEwen@irac.pe.ca>
Subject: Building of DP Murphy Borden

I am sending in this to protest of the build of another gas station in Borden..
 I was born and raised here in Cape Traverse my folks and all my family has supported Howatt’s and Cerettie’s gas/
grocery stores and still do to this day..
there is no other places on this island that you can go and have a store credit if your short on cash that day or you
forgot your wallet at home they don’t even hesitate to say, your ok you can settle up with us later!! It is not right that
DP Murphy thinks that they can do what they want to whoever they want because they don’t care about the normal
folks in a small community they just see dollar signs to line their pockets. In this I am one of many concerned folks
what this could do to Howatt’s Shell and Cerretti’s grocery and hardware store.
I against this in every way.
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